
Bready Jubilee Primary School April/May Newsletter 2022

I hope everyone in our school community had a relaxing and enjoyable

Easter break. A break was certainly needed to recharge our batteries

before the madness of Term 3 and the run into summer begins. Apologies

for the lateness of issuing this newsletter but before sending out we

wanted to confirm dates etc of everything that will be happening in term

3. After reading the newsletter, I am sure you will agree that it will be a

very busy term here at Bready Jubilee!
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After an absence of 2 years we are very excited to welcome back our Friends of Bready PTA

Summer Fair on Tuesday 31st May! As you can see from the above poster there will be lots

going on to keep the whole family entertained for the evening.

Tickets

To ease congestion on entrance to the fair we are asking families (if possible) to pay for

tickets before the event- attached to this newsletter you will find a slip to complete and

return to school in a sealed envelope before the 23rd May. However if another family

member wants to join at late notice, there will still be an option to pay at the gate on the

night.

Helping Hands

Whilst the majority of events will be manned by external providers, there will be a number of

stalls/games that we will need help with providing supervision for. If you are able to give 30

mins during the course of the evening, please complete the Helping Hands register linked

below. This link will also be shared on Facebook in the near future.

https://forms.gle/udneehJkhZJBLTTJ6

https://forms.gle/udneehJkhZJBLTTJ6


Tray Bakes

We know that we have many keen bakers within our school community and we ask that if you

can, to donate some traybakes that can be sold at our tea/coffee stall during the event. We

ask that these are sent to school with your child on the morning of the event (or the day

before). Please note, traybakes should be labelled to alert to any allergens they may contain

Thank you

Seating and Eating

Whilst we will have a number of tables at the event, please feel free to bring picnic blankets

etc. If you prefer, we are also happy for families to bring their own picnics to enjoy at the

event.

After schools 31st May 2022

To allow adequate time for setup for the fair, all children will go home at 2:10pm on Tuesday

31st May. Those pupils who have paid for an after school activity on this day will receive a

refund.

Unused uniform

We will be setting up a stall to sell any unused school uniform. If you have any that you no

longer need, please send to school at your earliest convenience.

Assessments

From Monday 9th May until Friday 20th May all pupils in P3-7 will be

undertaking computerised GL assessments in both numeracy and literacy.

As will be explained to the pupils, end of year assessments are nothing for

them (or parents) to panic about but help inform us as teachers how we

can support the pupils best so they fulfil their potential. Whilst there is a

timetable for assessments, I am aware that in a very busy school like ours,

sometimes timetables aren’t always able to be followed precisely and as

such I am not in a position to confirm which classes will be doing which

assessments on which day. I would like to stress that at this stage, there

is little you as parents can do to support the pupils in these assessments

but continue to ensure a good bedtime routine and a hearty breakfast to

ensure that the children are prepared to do their best each day!

School Trips

We are in the process of putting together the final arrangements for our school trips that

will be happening before the summer break and teachers will be in contact soon with further

details. A huge thank you to the Friends of Bready who will be contributing to the transport

costs of each of our trips.

We are also very excited to announce that both our Eco Committee and School prefects have

been invited to the Guildhall to meet the mayor as a treat for their hard work throughout the

school year.



After a year of having no sports day in 2020, our sports day made

a very welcome return in 2021 with Sollus winning the first House

Sports Day. Whilst the pupils enjoyed it, it wasn’t the same

without spectators and as such we are delighted to announce that

we will be able to welcome parents to our sports day on Thursday

16th June! There will be more details to follow but this will be a

morning event and we ask that a maximum of 2 spectators per

family only attend.

Prize Day and Leavers Assembly

Prize Day and Leavers Assembly are two further events that have been missing from our

school calendar for the past 2 years and we are excited that they will be returning this year

on Tuesday 28th June. As both will be an indoor event, we are not in a position to invite all

parents but we would like to welcome our P1 and P7 parents to Prize Day and our P7 parents to

the Leavers assembly. Again more details to follow but both events will be held in the

morning.

Dates for the Diary

Monday 9th May 2022 School Photographs

Monday 9th May - Friday 20th

May 2022

Literacy and Numeracy assessments (P3-7)

Thursday 12th May 2022 P6/7 Cricket Blitz- Foyle College

Wednesday 25th May 2022 Eco Committee and House Prefects trip to Guildhall

Tuesday 31st May 2022 PTA Summer Fair

Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd

June 2022

School Closed: Bank Holiday

Thursday 16th June 2022 Sports Day

Tuesday 28th June 2022 Prize Day and Leavers Assembly

Thursday 30th June School Closed for summer holidays at 12pm

—------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Name: __________________________

Contact Number: ______________________

Please number the appropriate boxes and return the slip in a clearly marked envelope with the exact amount of
money before Monday 23rd May

Adult Tickets Total amount due

_________Child Tickets

Family Tickets




